
City of San Diego 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

of the  
 

Independent Rates Oversight Committee’s 
 

Public Outreach, Education & Customer Service 
Subcommittee Meeting 

 
of 
 

April 9, 2012 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 
Independent Rates Oversight Committee’s Public Outreach, 
Education & Customer Service Subcommittee meeting scheduled 
for Monday, April 9, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. has been cancelled.   
 
The next scheduled meeting is Monday, May 14, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. 
in Conference Room 1D of the Metropolitan Operations Complex, 
9192 Topaz Way, San Diego, CA. 
 
Dated: April 5, 2012 
 

Monica Foster 
Administrative Aide I 

IROC Support 
 
 


